TOWN OF SHEFFIELD BOARD OF SELECTMEN SEPTEMBER 19, 2011 TOWN HALL WORKING MEETING 6:00 PM

Board Members Present: Julie M. Hannum, Clerk

David A. Smith, Jr.

Others Present: Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator

Selectman Hannum called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm and acted as Chair.

Deborah Wright was interviewed for the Assistant Town Administrator position.

Chief McGarry was present to discuss the possible renumbering of portions of South Undermountain Road. It was the consensus of the Board to proceed with the project. The plans will be discussed with the Board before implementation once they are finalized.

<u>Selectman Smith moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Selectman Hannum. The motion carried unanimously.</u>

Selectman Hannum adjourned the meeting at 6:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted:

Rhonda LaBombard Town Administrator